
PLP Summer Reading 8th Grade 
2020-2021  School Year  

 

Each 8th grade student will select one of the following for summer 

reading: an autobiography, biography or memoir. You will read the work in its 

entirety and be prepared to discuss and present, at length and in detail, the 

essential elements, events and information about your person’s life. You should 

also be able to discuss, at length and in detail, why you selected this person, 

his/her impact on history, pop culture, music, the world of sports, etc. 

(depending on who you’ve selected). 

You will not begin any work specific to your project until we begin the 

2020-2021 school year. However, your book should be completed before we 

return. If you have any questions, please send an email to 

meredith.miller@pinelakeprep.org​ or ​jen.douglas@pinelakeprep.org 

We would encourage you to choose someone that you find interesting, 

but know little about. Let this be an opportunity to learn about someone new 

from a different walk of life, a different perspective, a different part of the part 

of the world or a different moment in time.  
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